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August 31, 2020 
 
Dear Redlands Unified School District Families: 
 
We have some exciting news to share with all RUSD families! All school meals will now be 
provided at NO-COST to ALL RUSD students for the 2020-2021 school year, regardless of family 
income. 
 
As a result, we need your help completing the Educational Benefit Survey by September 14th. 
Completing this survey, helps ensure RUSD receives the necessary resources to continue to provide 
all students with the highest quality of education and receive funding for instructional materials 
such as computers, books, school supplies, and more. 
 
Please take the time to complete this very brief survey 
here: https://rusdnutrition.org/?page=CEP. 
 
Additionally, in order to alleviate some of the congestion families are experiencing during Grab & 
Go Meal distribution, CNS will now include another location -- Redlands High School, starting 
September 1st.Grab & Go Meals will continue to be distributed on Tuesdays from 6:00 - 8:00 a.m. 
at the following school sites: 
 

• Mission Elementary School 
• Beattie Middle School 
• Clement Middle School 
• Cope Middle School 
• Redlands East Valley High School 
• Redlands High School 

 
For more information, please visit the CNS website at https://rusdnutrition.org. 
 


